
This panel was sponsored
in honour of 

Marvin and Betty Johnson 

The Johnson family have generously supported the 
Rotary Club of Camrose and Camrose City Parks in 
their Rotary Four Season Park work.  

Through the family's Community Foundation fund they 
have purchased a park bench overlooking  the valley, 
assisted with the cost of edging and purchasing 
perennials for the butterfly garden and assisted with the 
cost of trees for the Rotary Peace Path.



Rotary Peace Path 

Celebrating 
 Rotary Youth Exchange 

students since 1982

Presenting a Paul Harris Fellowship to Marvin and Betty

Accepted by their children who were able to attend
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